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Mr President,  

 

Slovenia would like to thank the delegation of Monaco for the national report, its presentation 

today and their commitment to the UPR process.  

 

Slovenia notes the recommendations by the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination 

Against Women and recommends to Monaco to consider reviewing its reservations to 

CEDAW. 

 

We warmly welcome the information on numerous ratifications since the last UPR, especially 

the ratifications of CRPD, two optional protocols to CEDAW and CRC and the Istanbul and 

Lanzarote Convention. We further welcome the strengthening of the institutional framework 

for the protection and promotion of human rights in particular the establishment of the 

national human rights institution. 

 

Slovenia acknowledges the efforts made in the area of protection of human rights of older 

persons and would welcome continued efforts to strengthen intergenerational cooperation 

and solidarity. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


